
FAASTeam presents:

2018 BFA Online Continuing Education Seminar/Webinar

The 2018 BFA Online Continuing Education
Seminar will be held on April 28, 2018. Please
see attached flyer
$$ Please Note: There is a cost for this event.
Directions: Webinar notes: You will need to have a good
internet connection in order to view the seminar. Hard-wired is
best, but a speedy wi-fi might also work. Cellular internet is
not advised.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

Event Details

Sat, Apr 28, 2018 - 08:00 CDT

Balloon Federation of America

1601 North Jefferson Way

Indianola, IA 50125

Contact: GARY BROSSETT
(706) 615-6964

brossettg@wowway.com

Select #: SO1180664

Lead Representative GARY BROSSETT

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


